
 

 

Relocation of employees from Lebowakgomo to 

Polokwane 
 

The PSA was alerted by concerned members about the employer’s intention to relocate employees from 

Lebowakgomo to the Polokwane office without proper consultation as the PSA was not notified of the 

meeting planned for 10 February 2021. The distance from Lebowakgomo to Polokwane is some 50 km, 

which will adversely affect members in terms of transport costs. Personal circumstances such as place of 

residence, school-going children and inconvenience are ignored. The PSA engaged the employer and 

demanded that the meeting that was planned for 10 February 2021 be postponed and that the Union be 

invited properly so that it can consult with the employer on behalf of members.  

 

The meeting was subsequently postponed until further notice and the PSA will receive a proper invitation 

for such a meeting. Members are advised not to sign anything or agree to anything, even if managers 

threaten them, and await the proper engagement where the PSA will also have a meeting with members 

to get proper mandate. In case of doubt, kindly contact the shop stewards and/or the PSA Provincial 

Office at queen.seema@psa.co.za   

 

Members will be updated on developments. 
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